
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 10.03.21 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
 
The Department for Education has announced changes to Relationships and Sex 
Education (RSE).  These changes will come into effect from the summer term and all 
schools will be required to comply with the new statutory guidance.  This means that 
we will be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy to ensure that we meet the 
updated requirements.     
 
From the week commencing 15.03.21, there will be a ‘Relationships and Sex 
Education’ presentation available for you to watch on our school website.  During this 
presentation, we will be explaining the new requirements and the changes that we 
will be making to our RSE curriculum.  
 
Once you have watched the RSE presentation, we will be asking for your views. You 
will be able to do this by completing an online questionnaire (the link will be shared 
during the presentation), or you can complete the paper copy, that will be sent home.  
We would ask that your responses are received by Friday 26th March 2021, so that 
we can collate them in order to help us to finalise our RSE curriculum and policy.     
 
Please let us know if you would like any support with this. 
 
       
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Rachel Dinnis and Mrs Laura Wallace (PSHE Co-ordinator) 
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